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We explored how 
someone performing a 

web search can influence 
the results that are 

returned, and how content 
creators can optimise their 

sites for searching. We 
also explored some of the 
limitations of searching. 

We finished our unit on forces by 

completing a poster about simple 

machines. 

This week we have focused on the formal 

written methods of addition and subtraction. 

We have applied them to multi-step problems. 

We have also continued solving problems. We 

tackled a painted cube problem this week.  

Ethan – who took his science 

learning home and explored pulleys 

even more 

 

 

Trevor, from St Paul’s Church 

visited this week to tell us how 

the church promotes and is 

involved in environmental 

‘stewardship’. 

We have continued learning about different types of 

words, this week, relative pronouns. The rest of our time 

has been trying to finish and publish our King Kong 

newspaper reports. We have been wrestling with the 

difference between reporting a story and writing a story. 

Last week, we ran out of time to add the 

motors to our vehicles. So, this week we 

added the motors and planned what the 

shell of the vehicle will look like. 

Ambassadors 

Looking 

Forward 

Next week,  

We will be finishing our unit on Addition and Subtraction and 

starting Multiplication and Division. We will also be starting a 

new book in English- ‘Unspoken’. We will consider ‘ identity’ 

on the internet and social media and hopefully be finishing 

our electric vehicles. 
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